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Tuesday 30th January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Young Voices Performance – Wednesday 7th February
We have now received final details from the arena about our Young Voices performance on Wednesday 7th February. T-shirts have arrived at school and will be handed out on the day of the concert. We will inform you when the audience tickets have arrived in school and are available to be collected from the school office.

On Wednesday 7th February, children need to come into school wearing their school T-shirt and school sweatshirt/fleece, jeans or leggings and comfy shoes. If you have not ordered a Young Voices T-shirt, please send your child to school with a plain white T-shirt that they can change into after they have eaten their lunch.

The coach from school will depart at approximately 12 noon aiming to arrive at the arena for 1.30pm. Children will eat their lunch at 11.15am before leaving. We recommend all children should have a school hot lunch on the day. Please complete the form using the link below by Friday 2nd February. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPhajwloBVFBKnetaNSgfcpZUREw5Q1Y2NE9ZTUNUTkk0STJVM1dUSzhTRy4u
At the arena, we will have an hour tea break and so children will therefore need to bring a packed tea with them.  We advise they have at least 2 drinks, but please note the arena does not permit any glass bottles. 

During the afternoon, children will be rehearsing with the live band and solo singers. The concert begins at 7.00pm and is due to end at approximately 8.45pm. Staff will ensure that all children return to their school coach after the performance. For safety purposes, it will not be possible to collect your child from the arena. Children will need to be collected from the coach from the carpark at Home Bargains. The audience is dismissed from the arena first so it is likely that you will return back before the coach. It is anticipated that the coach will arrive back from 10.15pm onwards.

Due to the late finish of the concert, all children participating in the event are permitted to come to school later on Thursday 8th February. Children must be in school by 10.00am.  

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Williams and Mrs Biggs 
[image: image2.png]



Middlewich Primary School


Park Road


Middlewich


Cheshire


Tel: 01606 652321 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk" ��admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk�


Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds















